
July 8, 2022


Wake County Library Commission

Attn:  Lisa Behrens, Chair

4020 Carya Drive

Raleigh, NC  27610


Lisa,


I have decided to resign my position on the Wake County Library Commission effective July 31, 
2022.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my 11 years on the Commission, but I feel it is time for me to 
move on.  When I retired from my local government career in November of 2020, I believed I 
would have more time to dedicate to the Commission, but consulting commitments have been 
more active than I anticipated, and my spare time has been very limited.  I no longer feel I am 
fairly representing the Wake County citizens; thus, I wish to yield my seat so another community 
member can join the Commission.


I want to thank you for your leadership, Lisa.  You have been a transformative force on the 
Commission during your tenure.  You have truly and faithfully served the citizens of Wake 
County and it was an honor to serve on this commission with you.


I also want to thank Mike Wasilick, Ann Burlingame, and Yvonne Smith for all their support and 
counsel over the years.  I have thoroughly enjoyed working with each of them.


Despite leaving the Commission, I remain an avid reader and advocate for literacy.  If I can ever 
be of assistance to the Commission, please let me know.


Best,


Nancy Medlin



